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Dear Mr Brennan, 
 
Public Accounts Committee Evidence Session 
 
Following the Committee’s decision to have a short deferral to the 
commencement of NIAO Report on ‘Generating Electricity from Renewable 
Energy’, I am writing to request you attend the Committee’s meeting on 
Thursday 18 March 2021, at 2:15 pm in the Senate Chamber, Parliament 
Buildings to give evidence on this report.  
 
Should this date not suit, an alternative date of 25 March at 2.15pm is also 
available for this hearing.  
 
I should be grateful if you would confirm your attendance by Friday, 12 
February 2021 for the date that is most convenient for you.  
 
You indicated previously that yourself and your officials will be attending the 
evidence session remotely, and I will assume that this is still the case. 
 
Please respond by email using the address above. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 

Parliament Buildings  
Ballymiscaw 
BELFAST  
BT4 3XX 
Tel: (028) 9052 1208  
Fax: (028) 9052 0366  
Email: 
Committee.publicaccounts@niassembly.
gov.uk 
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